
Desk of: Rebecca Hamilton  
Elkton, MD 21921 

rebeccahamiltoncc@gmail.com  
 
Dear Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am writing in SUPPORT with Ammendments to HB171. 
  
Please update this legislation to include ALL citizens of Maryland.  

Regards, 

 
Rebecca Hamilton 
Cecil County Council, District 2 


